GOLDEN TOWNSHIP NOVEMBER 2, 2015 SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Special board meeting of the Golden Township Board was called to order by the Chairman, Don Walsworth at 4:30 pm.

Board members present: Don Walsworth, Connie Cargill, Carl Fuehring, Kevin Ackley, and Rachel Iteen.

Also present: Barbara VanGelderen, Assessor

Mrs. VanGelderen explained the situation with the assessments and asked for permission to write a letter to the state explaining the situation concerning the up coming AMAR. The issue of a possible cell tower lease was briefly discussed.

Motion by Mr. Fuehring, supported by Mrs. Cargill to permit Mrs. VanGelderen to write a letter to the state concerning the upcoming AMAR. All yes, the motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Rachel Iteen Golden Township Clerk